
GET Committee 

From: 	 Michelle Del Rosario 
Sent: 	 Monday, March 09, 2020 9:05 AM 
To: 	 GET Committee 
Cc: 	 Kate Griffiths 
Subject: 	 FW: In Support of 3/13/20 Agenda item #20-40 Resolution 

Michelle Del Rosario 
Executive Assistant 
808.270.7108 
Michel le.DelRosario1mauicountv.us  

Office of Councilmember Kelly T. King 
South Maui Residency 
Office: 808.270.7108 
200 South High Street, 8th  Fl 
Wailuku HI 96793 

count.us 

From: rphi113636@aol.com  <rphi113636@aol.com> 
Sent: Sunday, March 8, 2020 9:46 AM 
To: Ktk@biodiesel.com; Michelle Del Rosario <Michelle.DelRosario@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Fwd: In Support of 3/13/20 Agenda item #20-40 Resolution 

Hi Kelly 
Good morning! 
FYI... finally we have a chance to see a much needed change . .we certainly support it and it is much needed! 
Thanks for all of your support and continuing leadership! 
Ray 

Original Message----- 
From: rphi1I3636 <rphiIl3636(äaol.com> 
To: rphi113636 <rphiI13636aol.com> 
Sent: Sat, Mar 7, 2020 6:18 pm 
Subject: In Support of 3/13/20 Agenda item #20-40 Resolution 

Aloha and Greetings Committee Chair Molina and County Council Members 
On behalf of Maui's ever growing population and its anticipated needs the Maui County Council has the ability to allow its 

residents to bring a new level of professionalism and capability in keeping with its present and future needs. 
Maui County, with a soon to be reached billion dollar budget serving three populated Islands with wide spread and diverse 
needs requires a recalibration and a transformation in the way our government works and how it is managed and in the 
way it delivers and perceives it's tasks. 
Before the Council shortly will be a step in the direction to allow government in Maui to be more effective, more efficient 
and more transparent. This first step is to allow the residents of Maui County to make a choice as to the way their County 
is managed. 



After living and working on Maui since the 70s and having the ability to be a member of the original Blue Ribbon 
Committee and the TIC that looked at introducing a functioning Managing Director and office I am more than pleased to 
see the balanced and appropriate Resolution that is now on the docket. It most certainly is a refinement of the original 
ideas put forth and represents the many many hours and thoughts and research done to present. 
Passing of this Resolution will allow Maui's citizens and residents the ability and the choice to vote on the upcoming 
November ballot concerning the type of government they want and desire. Every vote counts and every vote will be the 
result of thought and reflection. Allowing this to happen is the sacred task of our legislators. I personally support this 
Resolution and I certainly support the right of every voting citizen to be able to make that choice. 
I ask the Council Members of Maui County to allow this Resolution to pass and to allow the voting ballot in November to 
reflect this. 
Mahalo 
Ray Phillips 
3220 South Kihei Road 
Kihei, Hi. 
96753 
808 281 3303 


